


After the Summer holidays I will be starting at Calderwood Primary School. 
Our school will be based at Mid Calder Primary School until October.
The entrance looks like this…



I will be in Primary 7/6 (Ben Lomond Clan) and my teacher Miss Watt will look like this…



I will usually go to school on Mondays, Tuesday, Wednesdays, Thursdays, Fridays

I will usually be at home on the weekend – Saturday and Sunday

I will sometimes be on holiday



I will probably have a school bag to take to school

I can use it to take a snack to school and for carrying books



I will have a peg to hang my coat on. It will probably have my name on it…



There are lots of children at school and in my class.



Going to school can be fun. 
I might make some new friends and see some old friends.



I will have a new classroom. 



I will learn lots of new things. 



At school it is important to do…



My teacher is there to help me.

I can ask the teacher if I need help.



Most days I will probably go out to play. 
This is called playtime or break.



At lunchtime I will eat my lunch in the gym hall…



At the end of the day I can tell everyone at home about my day in school



School can be fun!


